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MPWMD

Robert S. Brower Sr.
28088 Barn Court
Carmel, California 93923

Transmitted by E-Mail
September 28, 2018

Hon. Andy Clark, Chair of the Board and Board Members
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
Monterey, California 93940

Dear Andy and fellow Board Members:

Effective at 6:00 pm, October 16, 2018 [ hereby resign my
positions as a District 5, Monterey Peninsula Water Management
District Director.

I have participated and enjoyed over 10 years of
service to the District and due to health issues that now
prevent me from representing my District do I make this
difficult choice.

Robert S. Brower Sr.
Director District 5
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District

CC: David Stoldt, General Manager



